
 

 

Hedinghams 82 Diversion 
 

Monday 17 February – Friday 06 March 2020  
 

Due to broadband works being carried out in Swan Street the road 
will be closed from 09:30 until 15:30 between the above dates.  
 
The following journeys will be unable to serve Great Tey: 
 
Monday- Friday 

• The 1318 from Colne Engaine calling at Great Tey at 1341 
• The 1220 from Colchester calling at Great Tey at 1247 

 
Saturday  

• The 0905 from Colne Engaine calling at Great Tey at 0928 
• The 1708 from Colne Engaine calling at Great Tey at 1728 
• The 1615 from Colchester calling at Great Tey at 1644 

 

 
At these times Essex and Suffolk DaRT will provide a free on-
demand service between Great Tey and Stanway where 
passengers can connect with other bus services. 
 
Passenger must call the operator in advance to book a journey: 
 
01621 874411 (call charges apply) 

 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
Contact: Essex County Council – 0345 603 7631    


